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NEW RESIDENT

Nancy Brucklier, Suite 434, was born and raised in Buffalo, NY. She fondly
recalls spending childhood summers at a family cottage in nearby Canada.
Soon after graduating from Holy Angels Academy, Nancy began a 25-year
career with New York AT&T. She later spent three years working at the Buffalo
Zoo gift shop, followed by a 14-year term of employment with the IRS. A
mother of three (one daughter and two sons) and grandmother to four, she
most enjoys knitting, reading, and traveling. Her favorite trips include jaunts to
China, Hawaii, Alaska, and Canada.

We extend a warm welcome to Nancy!

SERVING UP SMILES

New Horizons recently helped to honor 140 local nonprofits awarded funding through
Cummings Foundation's $25 Million Grant Program. The terrific team made the
Grant Winner Celebration extra special with their delicious hors d’oeuvres, delectable
desserts, and service with a smile. Watch the recording of this joyous event on YouTube.

Clockwise, from back left: Lead Production Cook Teresa Gouveia; Dining Room
Manager Heidi Prezioso; Waitstaff Giavanna Prezioso, Katie Graham, and Joanne
Kairo; Executive Chef Rick Greene; and Waitstaff Julia Doherty, Emily
Pariseau, Monica Hunt, and Lucille Collins.
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https://www.cummingsfoundation.org/grants/grant-recipients.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DFpwFoQbESk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DFpwFoQbESk
https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsChoate

Resident Photo Album

Residents recently showcased their Creations and Collections in a curated
gallery of artwork, crafts, writing, and more. Above, Charlotte Gatewood
with her art (left) and Laura Hogan's autobiography (right). Below are Vicky
Massaro's paintings (left) and Ingrid Blackburn with an intricate quilt.

Community COVID Cases on the Rise Again

As we navigate the third year of the pandemic, we remind all
community members that maintaining a healthy community is a
team effort. Residents, visitors, and staff members must wear masks
in all common areas at New Horizons. Please also practice good
hand hygiene, and report any potential COVID-19 symptoms or
exposure to a director (and isolate until testing negative).

Weekly PCR testing for all residents and active staff will continue, as
will our Facilities Department's proactive approach to sanitization.
Thank you all for helping to minimize the risk of community spread
at New Horizons.

Find us on Come see what fun we have at New Horizons at Choate!
Facebook


http://www.newhorizonsatchoate.org



